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Dear Alex 
 
Many thanks for sending the regulation 28 report to the College. 
 
We’re very sorry to read about the death of Charlotte Roscoe and we would like to express our deepest condolences to 
Charlotte’s family.  
 
The Royal College of Radiologists (RCR) is a charity which works with our members and Fellows to improve medical care 
across the specialties of Clinical Radiology and Clinical Oncology. As part of our offering, we promote excellence in 
professional practice within our specialties, including the production of a range of publications, such as 
recommendations for the delivery of high-quality radiology services.  
 
Considering the nature of this report, we thought it’s pertinent to inform you of a joint RCR/ Royal College of Emergency 
Medicine document, titled Diagnosis of thoracic aortic dissection in the emergency department, which was published 
January 2024 and is subsequently undergoing a minor review. This guideline seeks to provide a consensus opinion with 
regard to which patients should be considered for CT scanning (the diagnostic modality of choice) while accepting that 
this is still an area of considerable controversy and concern. 
 
We are grateful to you for bringing these matters of concern to our attention. Once again, we express our deepest 
condolences to Charlotte’s family and loved ones. 
 
Best wishes, 
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